To whom it may concern,

This is my formal resignation from Ben Hill County Sheriffs’ Department (BHSO) as a jail
officer. My last day will be August 20, 2022. | am beyond grateful for the experience | have
received working for BHSO in the last year. There are so many life lessons | have learned
working with everyone in the department. | will greatly miss working for the county and being
around many amazing people who have put an impact on my life. | am thankful for all of the
training and time the BHSO has put in me as an officer, and | will take everything | have learned
with me in life and my career. | am resigning to continue my education. Again thank you so
much for the grand opportunities the department has given me.

Thank you,
Leslie Britt
(229) 425-4388




